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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard W. Krimm
Assistant Associate Director
Of.fice of Natural and Technological Hazards
Federal Emergency Management Agency

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND SUPPLEMENTAL
INTERIM FINDINGS FOR CATAWBA NUCLEAR STATION

.

We have completed our review of the May 8,1984 FEMA interim finding report on
the status of offsite radiological plans and preparedness for the Catawba Nuclear
Station.

> Your memo did not include a statement indicating the adequacy of the State and
t local emergency plans. However, as indicated in your memo, changes to the
? emergency response plans and/or a schedule of corrective actions from each

State in response to the RAC's comments have been forwarded to you from FEMA
Region IV. Therefore, in accordance with FEMA /NRC ivmorandum of Understanding,
we are requesting further FEMA review and supplemental interim findings,
indicating the adequacy of the offsite plans for Catawba.

In order to meet the licensing schedule and avoid impacting the applicant's
projected date for operation, responses to our requests should be provided by
June 15, 1984.

.
.

gward L. Jorda , Director
k Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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